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July 26, 2002 
Dear Stafr: 

Since I live about 15 miles from the route 
proposed for shipping nuclear waste across 
the country, I'm concerned about the proposal 
to weaken radioactive transport regulations.  
Don't do itt These regulations should be 
strengthened, not weakened. The way people 
drive around here, an accidental encounter 
with a nuclear waste truck is bound to hap
pen sooner or later. The NRC and the DOT 
should take every precaution to prevent such 
accidents.  

Sincerely, 

Emily B. Calhoun 
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